MOODY-NOLAN

May 8, 2019

Charles Adams, Superintendent
Spencer County Board of Education
207 W. Main Street

Taylorsville, KY 40071

Re: Request for Letters of Interest for Spencer County Early Learning Center Renovation & Addition
Dear Mr. Adams:

Moody Nolan, Inc., appreciates the opportunity to submit our qualifications for consideration to join
your team in providing design and constructions services for the renovations and additions to the
Spencer Early Learning Center Renovation and Addition. What lies ahead is critically important to the
Spencer County Public Schools for its academic building and keeping the students first.

Moody Nolan offers a committed team of experienced professionals in educational design, planning, and
research, providing continuous, creative, and weli-managed service. With our broad range of talent and
planning expertise, we will provide the Board, District, community, and future learners with the planning
and design leadership required to achieve the unique and individualized results your District deserves.

As architects, our role is to facilitate the District and its stakeholders in designing quality education
environments through our trend setting research, expertise, and experience in all elements of K-12
program planning, design and construction.

What sets us apart?
* National expertise with a local commitment to deliver
* Creation of innovative and personalized learning environments for future learners
« Disciplined creativity resulting in design excellence

Thank you for your consideration, and please feel free to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Moody Nolan, Inc,

. /
Vincent Terry, AIA, NCARB, MA Cheryl Sydzyik, RA

Senior Associate Senior Associate
Director of Cincinnati Operations Director of Covington Operations
434 MADISON AVE, COVINGTON, KY 41011 \J

859.957.1277
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